

November 11, 2024

Mayor Nancy Depreo City of Diamondhead 5300 Diamondhead Circle Diamondhead, MS 39525

Dear Mayor Depreo,

We are less than two months away from the **2025 Gulf Coast Legislative Reception** and we are expecting another big turnout. Please mark your calendars and plan to join us on **January 8, 2025** at the Mississippi Trade Mart Center in Jackson.

This event has long been considered one of the best and most entertaining traditions of the legislative session. It provides a fantastic opportunity to network with legislators, statewide elected officials, and Gulf Coast business leaders.

We need your help to keep this Mississippi Coast tradition going strong! This celebration is funded entirely by donations from business and community leaders like you. In case you've misplaced the invoice we sent in early October, another copy is included herein. If you have already donated, thank you for your sponsorship. If not, please consider contributing today.

You can make your checks payable to either the "Gulf Coast Legislative Reception" or "Gulf Coast Business Council". If you have any questions or need additional information, please reach out to Mark Loughman at 228-867-1115 or mploughm@southernco.com.

Thank you for supporting the Gulf Coast Legislative Reception. We look forward to seeing you in Jackson on January 8<sup>th</sup>.

With gratitude,

John M. Hairston Hancock Whitney President and CEO Honorary Chair

Anthony Wilson Mississippi Power President and CEO Honorary Chair Chevis Swetman Peoples Bank President and CEO Honorary Chair

Cheis Caswelmer

## **Gulf Coast Business Council**



11975 Seaway Road, Suite A120 Gulfport, MS 39503

INVOICE #	DATE
1	November 11, 2024

## **BILL TO**

Mayor Nancy Depreo City of Diamondhead 5300 Diamondhead Circle Diamondhead, MS 39525

	AMOUNT
	\$500.00
TOTAL	\$500.00
	TOTAL

If you have any questions about this invoice, please contact Mark Loughman, 228-867-1115 or mploughm@southernco.com